
SAN ACADEMY, KAMAKOTI NAGAR 
 

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success is the positive 

involvement of parents.” 

- Jane D.Hull 

INVITATION FOR PTA MEMBERSHIP 2019-20 

 

Dear Parents,  

Partnerships between parents, educators and children enhance children’s success.We know that 

children learn more and have better lives when everyone in the school community works 

together to share thoughts and information and work on projects to benefit children. We are 

proud of our school and the great things that are happening.  
 

PTA is an active body in San Academy, and gives us as parents, teachers and administrators 

an opportunity to be closely connected with child’s school experience. 
 

We are happy to invite parents to make a difference in the education and quality of  every 

child's school experience by joining the PTA as a Member for the Academic year 2019-20. 

Your membership helps to support our school, our children, our teachers and our families. 

Being a PTA member is one of the best and easiest things you can do to be involved in your 

child's school.  
 

Over the last two years PTA membership in our school has increased greatly, which really 

reflects our vibrant and committed parents! So please join us today. 
 

Parents may please note that - One Parent representative from each class and section can 

register their name as a member. The names will be confirmed on first come first served basis. 

The PTA meets are conducted every quarter as per the convenient date and timings of all the 

members and school authorities. The meetings will let everyone know the progress in the 

academic and non-academic arenas. The meetings also give members a chance to see where 

they can conveniently volunteer and contribute to their child’s school year. 
 

Our 1st PTA meeting will be held in the month of July after confirmation of the members from 

each class and section. We hope to see you there! 
 

To become a member, kindly contact School office 9962301111 from 18th  June to 22nd June 

2019 between 9.00 am to 3.00 pm and also drop a confirmation mail at the school id 

sankam@sanacademy.edu.in  with your name & your child’s name, class and section. 
 

Thank you, and we look forward to a great year with you all! 

 

Regards 

Principal.  

mailto:sankam@sanacademy.edu.in

